May 16th, 2019
Dear Principal Korf,

Thank you so much for the wonderful opportunity to be employed at Pelican Rapids High School
this past 2018-2019 school year. Teaching and coaching within this school and community have

each been enjoyable, and an asset to my teaching career.

At this time, T am officially tendering my resignation for the positions of High School Spanish
Teacher and Assistant Girls Soccer Coach. My fiancé and I have both been offered full-time
positions working at the same high school in central Minnesota and will be pursuing this offer for
the coming 2019-2020 school year.

Thank you for your support in this decision, and best wishes in the coming school year.

Sincerely,
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Victoria Stefonowicz



